
2010 Plainfield Baseball and Softball Sign-up 
Grades 3 and 4 

 
These teams will play other Upper Valley Recreation teams. We will begin 
practices in April as weather permits and will run through around the end of 
June. A meeting for all players will be held at the start of the season. Watch 
the newsletter for date and time. 
 
The fee is $25.00. Shirt, pants, socks, and hat or visor will be provided. Please 
complete and return this form with payment (make check payable to the Town 
of Plainfield) to the Recreation envelope in the Plainfield School or the Town 
Office no later than Friday, April 2. It is important to have these sign-ups in 
on time. If you have any questions, please contact Dan Cantlin at 
603-469-3406 or 603-667-0891. 
 
The Recreation Commission has established fees for its various programs. 
However, it is not intended that fees exclude any child from the program and 
may be waived upon request. 
 
 

2010 Plainfield Recreation Baseball and Softball 
 
Child’s Name_________________________ Sex_________ Grade________ 
Address___________________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian 
Name_____________________________________________ 
Home Phone______________ Work Phone_______________ 
Cell Phone________________ E-mail___________________ 
Person to notify in case of emergency (if you cannot be reached) 
___________________________ 
Phone________________ 
Does your child have any medical problems that we should be aware of? 
_______________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________ 



 
Check one:  Grade 3 & 4 Baseball_____    Grade 3 & 4 Softball_____ 
 
T-shirt size (check one) YS___  YM___  YL___  AS___  AM___  AL___  
 
Pants size (check one)  YS___  YM___  YL___  AS___  AM___  AL___ 
 
Can you help coach?    Name__________________________________  
Can you help umpire?   Name __________________________________ 
 
In cases of cancellations, we will make every effort to notify you. For 
Safety reasons, if leaving your child, please make sure the coach is at the 
facility or that you have left your child with a responsible adult. 
 
Signature of 
parent/guardian_____________________________________________ 
 
Return this form along with payment (check payable to Town of 
Plainfield) to the Recreation envelope at the Plainfield School or to the 
Town Office no later than April 2, 2010.  
  


